From: Ray Bailey

To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Fund green infrastructure!
Date: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 11:23:13 AM

I support increasing revenue for Philadelphia’s green infrastructure programs. By expanding investment in green
infrastructure, we can better protect our environment and our local waterways.

Sincerely,
Ray Bailey

Ray Bailey

19128
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